
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Circular No.63/2021-22                  Date:  16 Dec, 2021 
 
 

FOR CLASSES VI – VIII (PERIODIC TEST-2) 
 
 
 

Dear Parent, 
 
The Periodic Assessment for Classes VI – VIII commencing w.e.f. 17 Dec, 2021 has been postponed to a 
later date.  New guidelines on holding the above examination will be released by the school on 20 Dec, 
2021 (Monday). 
 
The school continues with the Online/Offline existing mode of teaching for Classes VI – VIII. 
 

Stay Safe!  Stay Healthy ! 
 

 
 
 
           Asha Prabhakar 
          (Principal) 
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